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WELCOME 

 

To the 1st Newsletter prepared for the Fleetville 

Community Centre.  

 

The Fleetville Community Centre opened its doors 

in 1982. Our centre has been a busy hub for local 

community groups and individuals to engage and 

participate in community activities.  

 

Community Groups usually book our rooms in the 

building and organise their own activities and 

classes. We look forward to new and existing 

groups to start their classes at the centre. 

 

THE FRIENDS GROUP 

 

The Friends Group all year round raise a substantial amount of money for the centre. They  

raise a significant amount of money at the Annual ‘Larks in the Parks’ each year (not held this 

year due to Covid-19) and for the New Build Project. This year they have made a substantial 

contribution to the kitchen refurbishment.  

www.fleetville.org.uk  

The Centre Re-opened on 

16th July 2020 in compliance 

with Govt. Guidelines.  

UPDATE: 

Autumn 2020 



THE CENTRE DURING LOCKDOWN 

 

Following government guidelines we were sad to close the centre during the Lockdown.  

We have been living in unprecedented times. During the Lockdown, our Centre Manager 

Cathie Crowne and Zanna Millicheap one of our Trustees have worked very tirelessly to 

decorate the Centre ready for us to open and resume our normal business. Upgrades have 

been made to the kitchen, toilets, walls and floors. You can see our revamped rooms below. 

Contact Cathie Crowne 

 

Cathie says: “I am here to 

help. If you would like to 

book rooms at the Centre 

please contact me during 

office hours. 

 

 

Tel: 01727 836843 

 

 

Email: 

info@fleetville.org.uk  

NEW BUILD PROJECT 

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO MIKE for his time, expertise and commitment on the project. The 

Centre needs renewal from its prefab construction and we are exploring the future of a new 

centre much needed by our centre users and residents. More updates to follow.   

COMMUNITY GROUPS 

 

One of our regular users of the centre is Fleetville Diaries. Here is what they have to say: 

Fleetville Diaries, may not be meeting physically at present, but we are still keeping in touch.  

Each month we publish an online newsletter for all our members and friends.  If you would like 

to be added to our newsletter mailing list send an email headed FD NEWSLETTER PLEASE.  

Your name and email address is all that is needed in the message. Contact 

mikeneighbour@mac.com 

• Boil Water 

• Add Loose Black Tea or two tea 

bags 

• Lemon Slices 

• Ginger Slices 

• Black Seed (optional) 

• Fresh Mint Leaves/1 Cinnamon 

Stick 

• Infuse and Strain into mug/glass 

• Drop of Honey (Recipe by Syeda Rahim  

COMMUNITY KITCHEN 

You may like to try…  

Summer Herbal Tea 

• WW (Weight Watchers) - Wednesday am 

and Saturday am 

• Italian Advice Centre - Thursday 2pm – 4pm 

• Playgroup - Term time 

• Steiner kindergarten - Term time 

• One to one music lessons – as arranged 

• Ving Tsun Kung Fu – Monday 8pm, 

Saturday 2pm 

• Tai Chi – Monday 7pm 

Current Group Users 
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